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The applicant states in his application form that no trees will need to be removed. The Authority should be
aware that before the applicant submitted his planning application he had approximately 30 mature Scots Pine
trees felled by contractors called Advanced Trees to make room for his proposed garage. This has significantly
diminished our shelter, privacy and amenity living immediately next door. The said contractors informed me
that they believed that the applicant had obtained a licence for the felling of the trees, although they admitted
that they had not been shown the licence.
The Authority should also be aware that the applicant already has a garage which is attached to his property on
the side facing the road.
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